




HISTORY OF GROWTH AND RENOVATION AT 

BAIS YITZCHOK 

 

DEDICATED TO CHICAGO FOR 94 YEARS

WEB: BETH ITZCHOK.ORG  
CLICK “RENOVATION”

PHONE:  773.973.2522
MAIL TO / OR DROP YOUR CHECK

 IN THE MAIL SLOT AT THE SIDE DOOR
6716 N. Whipple,
Chicago, IL 60645

SEND YOUR NAME PHONE 
NUMBER AND PLEDGE AMOUNT

 TO:

EMAIL:

Donation@BethItzchok.org

TEXT:  773.972.9411

Kehilas Bais Yitzchok is currently in the process of another beauti�cation

 project to revitalize the Shul and create a modern look and comfortable feel. 

 The Shul has been a staple of the Chicago Jewish Community for nearly 100

 years – and we are reaching out to the community to ensure that it continues to 

be a place of Dovening, Torah Learning, and Community Service for many years

 to come. 

             HISTORY OF GROWTH AND RENOVATION AT BAIS YITZCHOK

Congregation Beth Itzchok was established in 1917 in Albany Park, and moved 

to its  famous  Drake Avenue  location in  1922.  In 1927 the Congregation 

embarked on a major renovation, removing the North and South walls and 

adding two large wings to the building.  The Shul housed a Bais Medresh and 

Talmud Torah in the basement.  In 1943 a church across the street was pur-

chased to be the Social Center of the Congregation.  In 1963 the era of the 

Center was over, as the changing neighborhood necessitated its sale.  Rosh

 HaShanah of 1969   initiated the beginning of the West Rogers Park site.  

 In 1988 the Shul expanded again by building the current Social  Hall on what 

was a vacant lot adjacent to the shul. 


